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Vote-by-mail is a superb way to hold secure and accessible elections. Doing away 

with it would be a giant step backward for democracy in Oregon. The only possible 

reason for taking this retrograde step would be to suppress voting by people who 

have jobs they cannot leave during the day -- an elitist measure if ever there was 

one. 

 

Deep six this unneeded piece of legislation. 

 

   


